
Welcome to 7th Grade!
JOURNEY and LEGACY TEAMS

Welcome to 7th Grade at Tamanend Middle School! The teachers on the 
Journey and Legacy Teams are excited to meet you and guide you through all of the 

new experiences you will enjoy at Tamanend. We are planning an amazing year! Being 
prepared is an essential element for success, and we have included a supply list on 
this letter. To establish successful organizational skills as a 7th grader, we will be 
using binders to organize notes  and other printed materials. Please remember to 
follow the directions for preparing your school laptop for the new year! The 
Journey and Legacy Team Teachers  look forward to meeting you on September 8th. 

Please contact Miss Vitacco (Journey Team Leader) or 
Mrs. Mancini (Legacy Team Leader) with any questions.

Summer Reading
All of the 7th grade teachers know 
how important it is to read for fun! 
We are hoping that you had the 
chance to enjoy a great book over 
the summer. As  we get ready for 
the school year, be sure to have a 
good book to read! Your teachers will 
help you navigate Tamanend's virtual 
library throughout the year. We 
can't wait to hear about what you've 
read, and share our favorite books 
with you!

7th Grade Supplies
o Texas Instruments Scientific

Calculator TI-30XIIS (or fraction
capable)

o Earbuds that are compatible to your
laptop (Earbuds are optional while at 
home. Think about what will be 
helpful to your learning.)

o Binder with dividers and loose-leaf
paper

o Pens and pencils
o Post-It notes
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